
 

 

 

 

--  

Clark, Carol 

Subject: FW: 15th Sideroad Extension and Jane Street Widening 

From: Noel Corbett 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 1:57 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: 15th Sideroad Extension and Jane Street Widening 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

First, I would like to state my opposition to the development of a four-lane arterial road along the 15th 
Sideroad, King Twp. Not only will such a road be bad for the environment, it will also promote more more 
urban sprawl on the Oak Ridges Moraine. 

Second, I am opposed to widening of Jane Street to a four-lane arterial road from Teston Road to the 15th 
Sideroad, King Township, with an interchange at Jane and the 15th. This will surely spawn rampant 
commercial/industrial/residential development.   

As a 38-year resident of Jane Street, I have seen this road transformed into "Highway 440A", with no police 
enforcement. Heavy trucks routinely use Jane Street to avoid the inspection station on Hwy 400. There is never 
any police enforcement of speeding and there is never any Safety Enforcement of trucks by the Department of 
Transport. Widening of Jane Street will not only worsen this situation, it will also make it more and more 
difficult for residents to enter and exit their driveways in safety. 

Thank you for your attention 

Noel L. Corbett 
Professor Emeritus ~ Professeur émérite 
French Studies ~ Études françaises
York University ~ Université York
Toronto, CANADA, M3J 1P3 
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